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Memorandum 

2022 Fees and Charges – Legislative Services General 
Fees 

December 13, 2021  
 
At Council’s meeting on October 12, 2021, the Director of Financial Services/Treasurer 

was provided with delegated authority to approve an increase to fees and charges on 

Ancillary and Major Revenue sources up to the lessor of the rate of Inflation or 2.5%. 

The fees and charges reflected through this delegated authority were presented to 

Council at their meeting on November 22, 2021 and the appropriate by-laws were 

enacted.  

 

The Legislative Services General Fees By-law 2021-56 included the Ontario Land 

Tribunal Appeal Fee which increased from $173 to $500 year over year, equaling 

greater than the delegated authority of 2.5%. This fee was included in error. 

 

Council may amend By-law 2021-56 to reflect a new fee for the Ontario Land Tribunal 

Appeal, or the current approved fee will come into full force and effect on January 1, 

2022.  

 
For more information, call the Town of Newmarket at 905-895-5193 or email 
info@newmarket.ca. 
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